
ALLIGATOR SAFETY 
 

 

Alligators are naturally curious creatures and are often 
drawn to activity. It’s not uncommon for them to swim toward 
movement or rest along the lagoon embankment. While they 
may respond to noise, this behavior is not typically 
aggressive. 
 

As residents of the Low Country—an area that is part of their 
natural habitat—we strive to coexist peacefully and 
respectfully with local wildlife. 
 

If you ever notice an alligator crossing onto your property 
beyond the embankment or displaying signs of aggression, 
such as hissing, please contact your association manager 
immediately. In such cases, the alligator may need to be 
removed and, unfortunately, euthanized, as they cannot be 
successfully relocated due to a homing instinct that causes 
them to return.  
 

Thank you for your understanding, and please remain 
vigilant when spending time near the lagoon. Always keep a 
close eye on the bank for safety. 


